
 

 

 
 

Shetland Shellfish Management Organisation (SSMO) 

SSMO announces a new shellfish licensing round. 

Up to 4 species specific Queen Scallop (Chlamys 

opercularis) licences will be issued. 

Please note that this excludes fishing for King Scallops 

(Pectin maximus) and all creel caught species. 

Interested parties are asked to contact SSMO for an application 

pack. Applications will close on Friday 2 October 2020. 

Contact: Carole Laignel: carole@ssmo.shetland.co.uk 

Tel: 07795 191115 
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